

Fwd: bass fishing

1 message

Tippett, Sharon <stippett@khsaa.org>
To: Phyllis Sallee <psallee@khsaa.org>

Wed, Jun 18, 2014 at 11:07 AM

Here is the statement from Bryan Station High School.

Thanks,

Sharon T.

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Barnes, John A. <johna.barnes@fayette.kyschools.us>

Date: Wed, Jun 18, 2014 at 9:24 AM

Subject: bass fishing

To: "stippett@khsaa.org" <stippett@khsaa.org>

Cc: "Henderson, Mike (BSH)" <mike.henderson@fayette.kyschools.us>, "Luhman, Chad"

<chad.luhman@fayette.kyschools.us>, "Bugg, Scott" <scott.bugg@fayette.kyschools.us>, "Barnes, John A."

<johna.bames@fayette.kyschools.us>

All, when school starts in August we will have a meeting with students about bass fishing, if we have a big enough interest we then will have a meeting with parent to discuss further.

John A. Barnes

Associate Principal

Bryan Station High School

201 Eastin Road

Lexington Ky. 40505

Telephone: 859-381-3308, ext. 2014

Fax: 859-381-3330

"Believe & Achieve, Strive & Excel, Have Honor & Integrity, Serve & Contribute"